Gentet, Matthias

From: Gentet, Matthias

Sent: 16 December 2016 14:33

To: Gentet, Matthias

Subject: FW: 2016/5012/A & 2016/5013/L - The Crown, 43 Monmouth Street *** URGENT

Khk

Matthias Gentet
Planning Technician

Telephone: 020 7974 5961

L flin]ELS]

You can sign up to our new and improved planning e-alerts to let you know about new
planning applications, decisions and appeals.

From: Meredith Whitten [mailto_]

Sent: 16 December 2016 11:15
To: Gentet, Matthias
Subject: Re: 2016/5012/A & 2016/5013/L - The Crown, 43 Monmouth Street *** URGENT ***

Hi Matthias,

Thank you again for sending the revised documents to the CGCA. They are much improved, especially given the
pub's prominent location within the conservation area.

| just want to confirm that no internal illumination is proposed. If not, then the CGCA has no objection to these
updated proposals.

Thanks again and enjoy the holidays. | hope you get some well-deserved time off!

Best wishes,
Meredith

Meredith Whitten

On 14 Dec 2016, at 08:50, Gentet, Matthias <Matthias.Gentet@camden.gov.uk> wrote:




